
David S. Wall 

P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [408-287-6838] 

March 25, 2021  

To: House Committee on Energy and Environment; others 

Re:  I OPPOSE [HCR 24]...How much taxpayer money has been wasted on this piece of  feel-good legislation? 

Fifty years is a long, long time. 

What has the "Bottle-Bill" accomplished over this time period? 

Not much. 

I wouldn't get too excited over [HCR 24]. 

The state of "Recycling in Oregon" is nothing short of abysmal. 

ZERO WASTE should be the focus. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ David S. Wall 
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